
From: Fred & Judy Wulff <f.wulff@yahoo.com>
Subject: [NOVAChorus] Standing Singers for Verdi
Date: March 11, 2011 6:00:43 PM EST
To: NOVA Chorus <NOVAChorus@yahoogroups.com>
Reply-To: NOVAChorus-owner@yahoogroups.com

NOVA Chorus was tasked with providing at least their share of singers who must stand alongside
the seated singers during our two concerts. Mark is away at a conference in Chicago, so we are
on our own with this. Make your reply to your section head rather than reply to this note. Note:
Debbie P. is not available on Email on weekends.

18 of our Altos will organize themselves into 9 pairs of singers. Each pair will split the task of
standing by swapping during the intermission. Your list is at the end of this note.

I need volunteers on a similar scale for the rest of our sections. Work with your section leader
now so that we can make our selections during the 10 minutes BEFORE the Call on Saturday.
That's at 6:50 PM Saturday. Be early. Remember - coats upstairs or in your car.

Tenors: We believe the following are music majors who may be standing:
Choir 1: Francisco Robles, Christian Jimenez, Chris B. ,Jon DeHart
Choir 2: Jeremiah Jones, Jerico Ortanez, Patrick Kelley. No more volunteers needed.

Soprano Music Majors: Nicole Derksen, Cindy Gossman, Liz Nystrom,  Phyllis McKenzie, Shellie
Grant. We need at least 10 more volunteers.

Basses: Ray Lombardi and I have volunteered to stand and we are in our mid 70's thank you.
Steve Rich is a music major. At least 10 more volunteers are needed.

Altos:
A2   Dorothea Kamara * (music major)
A1   Halina Banas-Jones
A1   Christine Boelk
A1   Ellie Briscoe & A1 Carol Pelenberg
A2   Nicole Dee
A2   Amy Hirschauer
A2   Tyra Newman
A1   Debbie Peetz
A1   Christine Pieper
A2   Annette Reilly
A1   Dottie Salvatierra
A1   Desta Shaw   --  prefers to stand 2nd 1/2 of concert
A2    Fumiyo Tao
A2   Carol Uri & A2   Vicki Ratcliffe
A2   Grace White
A1   Cynthia Young


